Mesalabs
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION

29 December 2017

Notification ID: CN-171204
Notification Type: DriAmp Production Relocated to a New Facility

Dear Customer,

We would like to take this opportunity to notify you of a change that will be made to the
manufacturing location of Mesa Laboratories’ DriAmp reorder number DH/50. As detailed in
previous notifications, Mesa Labs, Bozeman MT is relocating manufacturing operations from its
current facility at 10 Evergreen Drive, Bozeman, MT 59715 to a newly constructed facility at 625
Zoot Way, Bozeman, MT 59718. Manufacture of DriAmp at the Evergreen Drive facility will
cease on February 28, 2018 in order to complete validation of the product line at the Zoot

Way facility.

If you require any additional lots manufactured from the Evergreen Drive facility, we encourage you
to place your order as soon as possible. Last day to order this catalog item from the Evergreen
Drive facility is February 16, 2018. Quantities may still be available for purchase after that date
but DriAmp will no longer be manufactured at the Evergreen Drive facility after February 28,
2018.

Validation activities for DriAmp are currently underway at the Zoot Way facility and production
will resume there immediately after validations are complete. Relocation activities have been
planned to not interrupt supply. If you are in need of validation lots from the new Zoot Way facility

please contact our Customer Service Team at bicustomerservice@mesalabs.com to place your
orders.

As always, if you have any questions, please contact your Mesa Laboratories Representative.
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